21st M ay, 1948,

Dear Sirs,
MeSe"IJACO" 0x "L.C.T.4027"

I duly recelved ¥r. Buchanan's letter
27th ultimo, regarding & proposal to extend the
of thls shlp to cover the Spanish Coast and the
Blscay, and *ha l be glad if you will inform the
that the main ms governling the service of this vessel
are the th*c;n'vs of the shcll plating and the strength
of the bottom and louer slde l)nr’tudiﬂals. While the
strength of the longitudins be 1lncreased, 1t 1s
not conaidered precticable to cowocwsnte for the
deficliency In thickness of the shell plating.

Yours falthfully,

secreta

The Surve vors,
COPEIHAGEH
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